
 

 
 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds an enduring 

passion for life-long learning 

The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School  North Road, Gedney Hill, Lincs. PE12 9NL   Tel: 01406 330258 

Shepeau Stow Primary School  Dowsdale Bank, Shepeau Stow, Lincs PE12 0TX  Tel: 01406 330395 

Dear Parents         29th March 2021 

I hope you are all looking forward to a break over Easter and the chance to catch up with 

family and friends outdoors. Although restrictions still limit us, it will be lovely to see family 

members.  I am hoping the weather stays fine for everyone. 

Thank you all for following our guidelines in school.  The measures we have in place will 

continue when we return after Easter in the hope we get back to some normality later in the 

term.   

The children have once again returned to school with an eagerness to learn and see their 

friends. Their resilience is a credit to all of our families within the school community.   

 

Staffing Update 

One change for pupils at Shepeau Stow after May bank holiday weekend will be that Mrs Earth 

has decided to have a career change and will be leaving us on 3rd May.  We would like to 

wish her every success and thank her for everything she has done during her time with us.  The 

class will be taught by Mrs Barmby and Mr Barron during the recruitment process.  This process 

is already underway and we will update you as soon as we have appointed.   

Our topics letters will be coming out during the first week of the new term.   

 

PTFA 

On behalf of the whole federation I would like to thank the PTFA for their continued fund-raising 

efforts during lockdown.  Once again, the children will all receive an Easter Egg provided by 

the PTFA. The next event organised is Bags To School.  The collection will be on 17th April at 

Gedney Hill Memorial Hall.   

 

Covid 19 reminders 

Pupils should not be sent to school if they have any Covid symptoms.  These can be found at 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

Pupils should access a PCR test if they have symptoms and no other family members should 

attend school until either receiving a negative result or 10 days following a positive test.  During 

the holidays, if you need to notify school of a positive test, please email 

alison.buddle@shepeaustow.lincs.sch.uk. 

I will monitor emails during the holidays but will only be responding to urgent concerns.  Most 

day to day information can be found on our website.  This includes term dates etc. 

On a final note, I thank you all for your continued support during what has been one of possibly 

the most difficult years many of us have faced.   Have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 
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